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1. Overall Description: 

SA WG3 would like to respond to the actions identified by TSG CN in NP-030139: 

 

“ACTION 1: TSG CN asks TSG SA WG3 to indicate to CN WG4 whether the protocol development for the 
Ze interface is still required, and if so to encourage companies to bring technical contributions to 
the next CN WG4 meeting to allow concrete progress to be made.” 

SA WG3 has encouraged those companies who are interested in the development of the Ze interface protocol 
to bring contributions to the next CN WG4 meeting and provide a rapporteur for the work item. 

 

“ACTION 2: TSG CN asks TSG SA WG3 to indicate to CN WG4 whether the feasibility study on the network 
impacts of enhanced HE control of security is still required, and if so to provide specific 
guidance on the requirements to the next CN WG4 meeting to allow concrete progress to be 
made.” 

The feasibility study on the network impacts of enhanced HE control of security is not required at this time. 

 
2. Actions: 

None. 

 

3. Dates of Next SA3 Meetings: 

SA3 meeting #29 15th – 18th July 2003 San Francisco, CA, USA 

SA3 meeting #30  7th - 10th October 2003 TBD 
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